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Message Body:
Dear Sir/Madam,

I and my family are resident in , having formerly lived in Templeroan
in Knocklyon.

I fully suport the extension of the much needed sustainable transport corridors to the Firhouse, Knocklyon,
Rathfarnham, Marley Park and Ballyboden areas connecting these areas to the city while also providing a South
orbital transport link to UCD.

Transport to UCD from the South West/South of Dublin is very limited and would prove to be a most succesful
investment for students attending UCD but also for so many others reasons...reducing traffic coming to Marley
Park and giving families an alternative option being one.

Dublin city needs this route in particular NOW.

Thank you

Ed McAuley
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This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)
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